
 
 

LAMPETER-STRASBURG SCHOOL DISTRICT 

CAMPUS TRAFFIC FLOW ALTERATION 
(Begins 2020-2021 School Year) 

 

 

With safety in mind, the traffic flow on campus will be altered this summer. 

The campus map provides an overview of the updates: 

● Traffic on Rosier Way will become one way from the stadium field 

house intersection to the entrance of the L-S High School parking 

lot. There will still be two-way traffic to enter and exit the main high 

school parking lot areas. 

● Access to Martin Meylin Middle School, the Hans Herr Elementary 

School gymnasium entrance, and the baseball field parking lot area 

will require entering campus from either Book Road at Lampeter 

Elementary School (near the water tower) or from Pioneer Road. 

The traffic flow alteration will be marked with updated signage and road 

markings over the summer. We made this decision after much review and 

site analysis. Our architectural firm and local police department also 

engaged in the site safety review to recommend and support the altered 

traffic pattern. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and support of the upcoming 

traffic flow alteration to ensure that safety continues to be our first priority for 

students, staff, and visitors to our campus. 
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